

May 9, 2024

Dear Lyn Romano,

Few things are more vital than reaching out to America's wounded service members, as you did with your generous gift in memory of Raymond Romano.

For these troops, many of them young adults, your patriotic kindness provides a hand up as they begin new lives after sustaining severe injuries and trauma. As a partner in the Wounded Warrior Project® (WWP) mission to honor and empower Wounded Warriors, you help these men and women move back into the mainstream of the great American life they protected for you and me.

As soon as wounded heroes leave the war zone and errive at a hospital, you're at their bedsides, hand in hand with Wounded Warrior Project. Through a broad spectrum of WWP programs, you stay with the wounded throughout their recoveries. Many people use the phrase "Support Our Troops," but you put those words into action with your recent gift.

Imagine a warrior who sacrificed limbs or sight in Iraq or Afghanistan now skiing down the side of a mountain, starting college, helping a fellow warrior, or beginning a new job! These images come to mind when I reflect on the power of your recent gift to WWP. You have my deepest appreciation.

Saluting Your Generosity,

Walter E. Platt

Lieutenant General, U.S. Army, Retired

Chief Executive Officer, Wounded Warrior Project